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Summary: To update our proposal and request to convert two courses already in majors to writing-enhanced. After that Senate meeting, we consulted with then Associate Dhanwada on behalf of Provost Wohlpart. The results of this discussion alter our proposal and require additional guidance from the Senate. While we once again are in the position of having no specific plan moving forward, despite Faculty Senate wishes, we do want guidance from the Senate as a whole even if that is simply as an instrument of expertise to the communication assessment as part of our upcoming HLC self-study.

Thank you!
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